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Carbon Price Announcement 
 

Under the carbon pricing mechanism introduced by the Clean Energy legislation, from the 
1st July 2012 a charge will be levied on emissions of carbon dioxide equivalent which will 
impact a broad range of Australian businesses including Boral.   
 
While Boral continues to work on a range of carbon reducing projects to improve 
manufacturing and operational efficiency, it has become necessary to increase prices to 
enable Boral to recover the estimated costs associated with the impact of a carbon price 
on Boral’s concrete and quarries businesses. 
 

These costs will be itemised as a separate line on quotes and invoices to separate this 
cost from those of our normal business.  

 

Region Delivered Concrete M3 Ex-Bin Quarry Products 

National $0.95 per m3 + GST $0.12 per tonne + GST 

 

 
This is a complicated piece of legislation and we have worked hard to provide you as 
much notice as possible of these increases to enable you to factor them into your future 
work.   

 
We appreciate your ongoing business and look forward to your continued support.  
 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Murray Read  
Divisional Managing Director    
Boral Construction Materials 


